PITTSFIELD CHARTER TOWNSHIP
PUBLIC HEARING
PROPOSED 2021 BUDGET
(Truth in Budgeting) NOTICE
Wednesday, October 28, 2020 at 6:30 p.m.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Pittsfield Charter Township Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing
on the proposed Township budget for fiscal year 2021 at the Pittsfield Township Administration Building located
at 6201 W. Michigan Avenue, Ann Arbor, MI 48108 on Wednesday, October 28, 2020 at 6:30 p.m.

Due to the expiration of the Governor of Michigan's Executive Order regarding public meetings, the Board of
Trustees and Township Staff are currently discussing an additional teleconference option. Please check the Board
of Trustees website page on October 27, 2020 for more details:

https://www .pittsfield-mi.gov/Index.aspx?NID=118

The property tax millage rates levied to support the proposed budget are listed below. At the hearing, the
Board will receive written or oral comments on the proposed budget. A copy of the proposed budget is available
for public inspection at the Clerk’s Office in the Township Administration Building, Monday through Friday,
8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Operating Rate
General 3.9923
Voter Approved Parks & Recreation

Millage 0.4662

Voter Approved Public Safety Millage 1.8730

Operating Total 6.3315

This notice complies with MCL 141.436 and MCL 211.24e (Truth-In-Taxation) PA 267 of 1976 as amended
(Open Meetings Act), MCLA 41.72a (2)(3) MCLA 42.26 & 42.27, and the Americans with Disabilities Act
(ADA). Reasonable auxiliary aids and services can be provided at the meeting to individuals with disabilities by
contacting the Clerk’s Office at the above address or (734) 822-3120 at least three business days in advance.
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MlchelleL Anzaldi, Clerk

Published: October 18, 2020
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